19 February 2023

House Committee on Judiciary

House Bill 2688

Dear Chair Representative Kropf, Vice-Chairs Representative Anderson and Wallan, and members of the Committee;

I am in favor of HB 2688 and urge the Committee to pass this legislation. I am unable to come up with any valid ideas whatsoever why this legislation should not be passed.

Privacy is something we all value.

As technology improves our lives we ought to keep pace with it, which includes the not so 'improvement' aspects of technology as well.

Please pass this bill.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner